City of Neenah Steering Committee
April 3, 2017
Land Use Chapter Review
Start: 3:45 PM 
End: 5:45 PM

Attendance: Jane Lang, Brandon Robak, Lisa Robak, Eileen McCoy, Judy Zaretzke, Don Miller and Brad Schmidt

Brad gave an overview of the objective of the meeting and explained the purpose of the Land Use Chapter.  Brad mentioned that most of the goals in this chapter and the underlying recommendations came from other chapters that were reviewed previously.

The group reviewed each goal, objective and recommendation in the Volume 1 Land Use Chapter.  Discussion occurred with each recommendation and the group either agreed to keep it, remove it, amend it, or add a new recommendation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Brad indicated he would send out a meeting invite next week for the review of the Future Land Use Map.
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